
From the photographer, "I observed one very large slide that broke 3-5 (or more) feet deep near the ground,
around 2,500'+ wide, and ran nearly full track.  Clearly not the sort of thing that you want to get on the wrong
end of.  The slide started around 3/4 of a mile south of Saddle and continued up to the south flank of the peak."
The slide likely ran on Sunday night or Monday (12/22 or 23).  Photo: B. VandenBos
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